
November 11, 2021
Veterans Day

Greetings!

Woodridge VFW Post 1578 recently marked their 38th year serving the Woodridge community.
The Woodridge VFW and JANO will send letters of thanks to veterans and active-duty

members of the military.

VILLAGE MEETINGS

Plan Commission
November 15, 7:00 p.m.

Werch Board Room
5 Plaza Drive

Village Board Meeting
November 18, 7:00 p.m.

Werch Board Room
5 Plaza Drive

 
Board of Police
Commissioners

November 22, 6:30 p.m.
Training Room, 2nd Fl.

Thank You To Our Veterans

Mayor Gina Cunningham and the Woodridge Village
Board proudly give our most profound and heart-
felt gratitude to all who have served our country
and those serving today. We thank you for your
selfless service and the sacrifices you have made in
serving our country.

Woodridge Veterans
Day Service

Woodridge VFW will hold
its annual Veterans Day
service on Thursday,
November 11, at the

https:
https://youtu.be/CTSwFMe0x3Y
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WSodoKLPSpc


5 Plaza Drive
 
 

​Village Board Meeting
December 2, 7:00 p.m.

Werch Board Room
5 Plaza Drive

Water Bill Brief

Quick Links
Village of Woodridge

​Website

Village Board
Meeting Agendas,
​Minutes, and Video

Village Meetings & Events

Current News

Village Staff Directory

Transparency Webpage

Woodridge Public Library
beginning at 11:00 a.m.

You are invited to honor a
veteran by attending.

Letters of Thanks to our Veterans

Recently, the Woodridge VFW, JANO, and
Woodridge School District 68 wrote thank you
letters for veterans and active soldiers. The
Woodridge VFW and JANO started writing letters to
veterans in 2017, and the program continues to
grow.

This year, JANO added Woodridge School District 68
to the cause. Bob Reichert from the Woodridge VFW
and Anne Banks from JANO met at the Woodridge
Public Library on Monday, November 1, to review
the letters and create a distribution plan.
Woodridge VFW and JANO will send 1,800 to
veterans and active-duty members of the military.

"Having spent a year deployed in Thailand during
Vietnam, I know these types of letters and
packages are extremely important," said Bob
Reichert, quartermaster, Woodridge VFW Post
1578. "Personal letters of appreciation are often
some of the most memorable and positive items
that our military service members receive."

Please see this video highlighting the 2021 letters
initiative.

Village of Woodridge

https://www.woodridgeil.gov/how_do_i/download_view/village_communications.php#outer-260sub-335
http://www.woodridgeil.gov
http://www.woodridgeil.gov
http://woodridgevillageil.iqm2.com/Citizens/Default.aspx
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https://www.woodridgeil.gov/staff_directory/index.php
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https://woodridgevfw.net/
https://www.janowoodridge.org/
https://www.woodridge68.org/
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